Correction

The Tundra Times incorrect-
ly reported in its June 10 issue
that Sealaska Baord of Directors
Member Roger Lang works with
the Alaska Federation of Na-
tives.

Lang is director of the Alaska
Native Foundation.

A story on the Sealaska board
election also stated that John
Borbridge was voted off the
board. Borbridge's daughter says
he resigned.

The Tundra Times regrets the
errors.




